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It seems the gas company is engaging in experimental activities that could do harm 

to us, the citizens of Oregon.  Blending Hydrogen into natural gas should be studied, 

and everything related to this, monitored by appropriate gov. agencies.  Gas prices 

have consistently risen, and now this! 


